
Printed on: 16/08/2016 09:05:09

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Bloomsbury 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee - Hugh 

Cullum

OBJ2016/3286/P 15/08/2016  11:12:19 The committee objects to this proposal on the grounds that it is over-development and detrimental to 

the character of the building and the conservation area. The proposed additional storey significantly 

chjanges the modest character of the building which stands as one of the few remaining examples of a 

particular period, the early nineteenth century of the development of Seven Dials area. It currently sits 

happily with its immediate neighbours both of which are of similar height and indeed it forms a pair 

with its neighbour to the left which is of a similar date and character. An additional storey would, in 

addition, certainly be visible as the new brickwork and pointing etc. cannot be made to be 

indistinguishable from the brickwork of the original two floors below.

 Hugh Cullum for

Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee (inc. Seven Dials).

61b Judd Street

WC1H9QT
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